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Voting by mail is fantastic. It eliminates the need for travel, and it gives extra time and 

mental space to voters. These are benefits to all voters, and absolute needs for 

some. Voting by mail is easy and accessible, as all voting must be. 

 

Any attempt to eliminate or even reduce voting by mail is a direct and severe thread 

to basic democratic rights. Oregon must retain voting by mail as standard for all 

public elections. 


